
Our Values: Teamwork, Self-belief, 

Honesty, Passion, Respect & 

Determination 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday!  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you come 

along and watch your child perform 

BRILLIANTLY on Thursday. I was so very 

proud of them, as I’m sure you were too. 

 

In English this week, we have been writing 

postcards to the old man living in The Tin 

Forest, offering advice using modal verbs, 

for how he might cheer himself up. 

 

In Maths, we continue learning all about 

decimals and how these can be partitioned by 

their place value or using flexible 

partitioning.  

 

We thoroughly enjoyed our science lesson 

this week as we delved into the human 

digestive system. The children were so 

curious and had so many questions! 

 

Whilst some children finished cutting out 

fabric for their apron and applique designs in 

DT this week, others practised their running 

stitch on scrap material, ahead of sewing 

their pieces together over the coming weeks.  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

 

 
 

 

Important Messages 

 

PE is on Monday 

Swimming is on Wednesday 

Please ensure ALL PE kit is in school across 

the term, including trainers! 

 

Please continue to support your child with 

learning their times tables at home. If, for 

any reason, you are unable to access TT 

Rockstars at home, please let me know so I 

can provide alternate resources. 

 

Important dates 

Monday 6th May – Bank holiday 

Friday 24th May – PTFA Break the Rules Day 

Friday 24th May – End of term 

Friday 7th June  - Mufti (Bring a bottle PTFA) 

Wednesday 12th June – District Sports @ 

Walton Excel 

Friday 14th June – KS2 Sports day 

Friday 28th June – PTFA School fete 

Thursday 2nd July – Y3/Y4 School trip  
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